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In GFO 166, on 21 November 2011, we reported that the UNDP had protested both the content of the
Office of the Inspector General (OIG) report on Mauritania and the reporting process. Two days later, the
report in question was removed from the Global Fund’s website. On 19 March 2012, an updated report
was posted at the website. It includes slightly amended text, plus an Annex 2 (showing the UNDP’s
comments on the report) and an Annex 3 (showing the OIG’s response to those comments).
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